LIGHT OF THE WORLD CHRISTIAN CHURCH

SUNDAY, JANUARY 21, 2018

. NEW CLASSES: SUNDAY BIBLE STUDY
Study marriage God's Way with “Uncommon Marriage” by Coach Tony and Lauren
Dungy, facilitated by Rod and Belinda King. This series started this morning and will be
in session to February 25 th at 9am, in room 227.

A full list of exciting new classes is available at the Information Desk. Pick up your
2018 Winter Bible Study Class Schedule today!

MEN’S MINISTRY
Join the Men’s Ministry on Saturday, January 27 th from 9am-11am.

WOMEN’S MINISTRY
Will have their first meeting of 2018 on Saturday, February 17 th from 9am-11am.

. VAN DRIVERS NEEDED
Drivers of our church van facilitating getting people to church who otherwise would
have no access to our worship service. Your service is needed! Please contact
Charles Tomes at 317-407-6527 or Ctomes37@gmail.com for more information.

. PRISON MINISTRY
If you are interested in parficipating in our Prison Ministry at Pendleton Correctional
Facility and you are NOT APPROVED for participation, please TEXT Rev. Tracy Ross at
317-983- 3912 with your name, preferred email address and cell number so that she
may assist you with processing your paperwork.

. VOCALISTS
All vocalists are invited to join Minister John Ray & The Voices of Light Choir on
February 10th from 9am -1pm for “Sing to the Rafters” Music Seminar at Christian
Theological Seminary. This seminar celebrates the rich fradition of music in African
American worship. Parficipants will sing the songs of faith, and explore the profound
history of American sacred music with clinician, Dr. James Abbington. Registration is
$25 until February 5. Please contact Min. John Ray for more information.

. CONGRATULATIONS
Senior Pastor Emeritus, Bishop T. Garrott Benjamin, Jr. was selected as one of the
100 Heroes as a part of the United Way of Central Indiana’s Centennial Celebration.
Additionally, he received the Presidential Merit Award, from Indiana Wesleyan at their
Martin Luther King, Jr. celebration last week. This award is the highest educational
award given from Indiana Wesleyan.
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